Building the bridge to success together



Tuesday 27th February 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

FS2 and Year 3 - Friends of All Saints' Disco

On **Thursday 21**st **March** we will be holding the next of our discos for the year. Based on feedback from last year, we have decided to hold individual year group discos. FS2 [Reception] children attending will be taken to the disco at the end of the school day and should be collected by parents from the junior school office at 4.45pm. FS2 children can bring a change of clothes in a carrier bag and will get changed prior to the disco starting. For Year 3 children they should be dropped off at the junior school office at 5.15pm and collected at 6.45pm.

The cost of the event is £2.50 per child and this will include a drink and snack for your child to enjoy. We do understand that for some families £2.50 is a lot of money and you may find this a struggle so please, don't hesitate to speak to the school or a member of the PFA in confidence if your child would like to attend.

To pay for the disco, you will receive a notification via text/email from School Money in the same way that you do for trips/lunches etc. If you do not wish for your child to attend the disco, please ignore this message. The final date to book your place for our disco event is Friday 15th March, to give us time to plan accordingly and purchase the correct stock. You will be unable to book a place after this date.

If any parent/guardian would also like to volunteer at future events, please let us know at foas@ebor.academy or join our Facebook group 'Friends Of All Saints Federation' and send us a message. A DBS clearance is required for all volunteers and this can be organised by school if required.

Many thanks for your support. Kind regards

Friends of All Saints' CE Federation